From: suenick574 <suenick574@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 3:43 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA for Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

| certainly hope that when considering the next Cost of Living Increase for retired teachers your committee compensates
retirees as teachers have been compensated. In my case, my last six or seven years of teaching were without any raise
or COLA but certainly included the ever increasing medical coverage costs. When the lawsuit was won and teachers
were paid a significant “catch up” increase in salary, | was retired and saw none of it. My retirement has been based on
the “do without” years. Compensation has not reached retirees. Please think carefully about current inflationary costs as
well as past lack of COLAs and stagnant wages. Thank you.

Sue Nickerson

suenick574@aol.com

22905 NE 182nd Ave

Battle Ground, WA 98604

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



